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February 25, 2019 
 
Joe Wynkoop 
Mayor 
Town of Montverde 
17404 Sixth Street 
Montverde, Florida  34756 
 
RE: Town of Montverde – Lowry & Highland Water Main Replacement – 2019-02-WM 

Bid Recommendation (BESH#181005.0000) 
 
Dear Mayor Wynkoop:  
 
We are in receipt of the bids for the above referenced project, which were opened at 10:00 a.m. 
on Monday, February 25, 2018.  We have reviewed the bid packages for completeness and 
accuracy, and have checked references and bid requirements for the apparent low bidder.  The 
results of the bid opening, are as follows: 
 
 

 
Bidder=s Name 

 
Bid Amount 

 
 

 
 

      
1. 

 
Cathcart Construction Company 

 
$278,500.20  

 
 

 
 

 
2. 

 
Hartman Civil Construction Co., Inc. 

 
$327,030.00  

 
 

 
 

 
3. 

 
Carr & Collier, Inc. 

 
$343,761.00  

 
 

 
 

    
 

 
 

Based upon our review of the bids and the Contractor=s Schedule of Values, as well as the 
positive references from previous clients, we would recommend approval of the bid provided by 
the apparent low bidder, Cathcart Construction Company in the amount of $278,500.20.   
 
Should you have any questions with regards to this matter, please feel free to contact our office. 
 
Sincerely, 
BOOTH, ERN, STRAUGHAN & HIOTT, INC. 
 

 
 
Michael Scullion, P.E. 
Project Manager 
mscullion@besandh.com 
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